Date: Fri, 25 Sep 2009 17:04

Subject: CALL FOR BIDS: Overseas Territories Environment Programme (OTEP)  Round 7: deadline 27 November

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce the 7th call for project applications for OTEP.

The application form and information for applicants is attached [separate links on this website].  These forms have been revised slightly following feedback received from a sample of applicants and from the assessment panel.  We hope you find these easier to use, but please get in touch if there is anything that isn't clear or if you have any questions.  Please also send us your comments and feedback on the forms so that we can continue to improve them.

You will see from the guidance that for this round, OTEP is willing to consider a few projects, spanning up to three years and with a larger budget than we have offered previously.  We are hoping that this will enable some OTs to tackle some of the bigger, more complex issues that we haven't been able to address before.  But smaller projects tackling specific issues are still welcome.  Regardless of size, we are also encouraging proposals on a broader range of environmental issues, particularly climate change, energy, and valuation of natural resources.

Proposals should be submitted to the appropriate Governor's Office by Friday 27 November 2009.

We look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Regards,

Heather & Anna

Heather Christie

Overseas Territories Environment Programme Manager

Overseas Territories Directorate

Foreign & Commonwealth Office

heather.christie@fco.gov.uk

and

Anna Ballance

Environment & Natural Resources Adviser

Overseas Territories Department

Department for International Development

a-ballance@dfid.gov.uk

